
                                           

 

 

Knowing your rights helps you 
understand what you can and 
can’t expect as a carer when you 
access services, and what to do 
if a problem arises.  
 

Join Carers NSW for the third session of 
the free ‘Know your rights’ webinar 
series: What can carers do about issues 
with disability services? on Wednesday 
14 April 2021 from 12pm to 1pm.  
 

Hear from a range of speakers about 
the rights and complaints avenues  

 

 

available to people caring for family 
members and friends who are accessing 
disability services in NSW.  
 

Please register online by 5pm Monday 
12 April 2021, or contact the Carers 
NSW Policy team at 
policy@carersnsw.org.au or phone 02 
9280 4744 for more information. 
 

This webinar series is based on 8 fact 
sheets developed by the Carer Rights & 
Complaints Network, available online 
at: www.carersnsw.org.au/advice/ 
rights-complaints.   
 

 

 

 

This webinar series was developed by the Carer Rights & Complaints 
Network (CRCN), a joint initiative of Carers NSW and the NSW 
Government. 
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